
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

(Circular No. ISS/DP/022/2021-22      Dated : 12/08/2021) 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from Indian School Salalah on the occasion of the 75th Independence 

Day of India. In order to celebrate this great occasion of pride and honour we 

will be having an online celebration on Sunday, August 15, 2021 at 9 am.  

We are pleased to extend a cordial invitation to you and your family to join in the 

celebrations of Independence Day of India, as per the following schedule. 

  

Date:   Sunday, 15th August, 2021 

Time:   9 am  

YouTube Link: https://youtu.be/DVzKfeQy5i0 

 

The school office will remain closed on Sunday, August 15, 2021. 

 

There will be no online classes on Sunday, August 15, 2021. Regular online classes 

will resume on Monday, August 16, 2021. 

 

Deepak Patankar 

 

Principal 
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